Glenwood PAC Newsletter Sept 2024

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

A WELCOME MESSAGE FROM PAC

Welcome new and returning families to Glenwood! Our PAC team is eager to hear your ideas to make this year amazing for our students. We'd love for you to join our PAC meetings or participate in our events to stay involved and informed. Every bit of help you offer is valued and appreciated!

What's a PAC?! **You are!** All parent/guardians of Glenwood students are members of the PAC, Parent Advisory Council. All PAC activities are run by volunteers.

PAC MEETING DATES

The first meeting will be held in the Glenwood library, pre-registered childcare available.

Tuesday Sept 24 @ 7pm in-person

Tuesday Sept 24 @ 7pm in-person
Tuesday Nov 5 @ 7pm in-person
Future dates TBD

PAC EXECUTIVES 2024 - 2025

CHAIR - CHRISTINA SIGOUIN
VICE CHAIR - HELLY VEKARIYA
TREASURER - DAYNA REID
SECRETARY - DOROTHY BLASU
DPAC REP - SARINA BUDIAL
MEMBER AT LARGE - TASHA MURRAY
FUNDRAISING CHAIR - VACANT

.



COMING UP...

Fun Lunch days are back! Oct 4th, more details to come- *VOLUNTEERS NEEDED*, please contact anaisbergink@gmail.com to sign up.

Glenwood Movie Night featuring Inside Out 2, all students and families invited, concession open, Sept 19th. RSVP details below!

Spirit Wear Let your school spirit shine with Glenwood branded clothing! Coming soon...





Grade 7 Grad Sun-Oka Farm: Harvest fundraiser, order fresh local apples and support our grade 7's in their fundraising efforts. Scan to order.

VOLUNTEER RECRUITMENT

Thanks to the parents/guardians already working hard to organizing fun things for this school year! We currently need help with:

- Pick a fundraiser and help run it-all ideas welcome!
- Someone with a commercial popcorn maker willing to help at movie nights and snack sales
- Run our next movie night this fall

Throughout the year, we will make calls out for volunteers for special events. Besides the above needs, we welcome any kind of support–no specific skills or time needed. We'll find a way for you to contribute to the school in a way that's meaningful for you.

CLASSROOM PARENT COMMUNICATION GROUPS

Each classroom has a Whatsapp group chat. More details are in the handout attached. If you are interested in joining your child(ren)'s classroom chat please complete the form here:



FRIENDLY REMINDER

Parent parking is located on Buller Ave or Marine Drive, the parking lot is for school staff. Student safety is #1, please be mindful of walking children around the school.



Glenwood Elementary School PAC (Burnaby)
Facebook Group:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2486891289 18928

Contact us: Glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca

SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL

- Get organized with Oliver's Labels and never lose a jacket again! 20% of your purchase is donated to the PAC,
 - http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC.
- Return-It Express Drop off your refundable containers to any Return-It location. At the dropoff express window, generate a self-sticking label using our school phone number 604-296-9015 and affix it to your bag (watch this video to see how easy it is https://youtu.be/EeAWuOKbEX4).
- Want to support the PAC or don't want to participate in fundraising? We are grateful for any donations (see attached donation form).



